Elsen, Nikki

E

From: David Foye <dfoyelax@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 12:49 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Hearing on Application to Own, Keep and/or Harbor Honeybees by Travis and Tammy
Wills

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
_ sender and know the content is safe. ***

Comment to LaCrosse Common Council, concerning the Hearing on Application to Own, Keep and/or Harbor Honeybees
by Travis and Tammy Wills, 722 Cliffwood Lane, LaCrosse

From: David M and Barbara M Foye, 808 Cliffwood Lane, LaCrosse

We live 1 house away from the proposed location, and have talked with Travis and Tammy Wills concerning their

beekeeping plans. We support granting the license to Travis and Tammy Wills to keep Honeybees. We have noticed a

lack of Honeybees in the last several years and feel this would be a benefit to the neighborhcod.
David and Barbara Foye
808 Cliffwood Lane, LaCrosse

6/30/2020



